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Friday, 19th April 2024 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you all had a great half term. Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in 
English & Maths as well as the homework expectations for this half-term. 

English Maths 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

• Exclamation marks, question marks and 
speech marks 

• Capital letters for names, days of the week 
and places 

• Using ‘because’ 
• Using the suffix ‘-ed’ 
• Using the personal pronoun ‘I’ 
• Using the prefix ‘un’ 
• Adding –ing –ed and –er to words 
• Joining words and clauses using conjunctions  
• Regular plural nouns 
• Verbs 

Writing: 

• Narrative writing 
• Descriptive writing 

Reading, Speaking and Listening: 

• Speaking aloud to an audience 
• Listening to others 

We will also be continuing to have weekly Picture 
Power sessions. 

Addition and subtraction 

• Word problems 

Multiplication 

• Making and adding equal groups 
• Making doubles 

 
Division 

• Grouping equally 
• Sharing equally 

 
Fractions: 

• Making halves 
• Making quarters 

Homework Books We Will Be Reading 

Pupils should be reading for 20 minutes every night. 
Mathletics and Reading Eggs are set every Monday 
for the week ahead. 

The Queen’s Hat by Steve Anthony 

Camille and the Sunflowers by Laurence Arnholt 

Beegu By Alexis Deacon 

Mae Jemison by Maria Isabel Sánchez Vegara 
Man on the Moon (a day in the life of Bob) By Simon 
Bartram 
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Attached you will find information about what we will be learning in our topic ‘Who was the First 
Person to Look at the Stars?’ Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well 
as a list of key vocabulary and definitions. Please ensure that your children are familiar with these 
words, including the spellings, as they will be using them throughout their topic. 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me at yellow@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions 
or concerns. 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Sheldrake 

Yellow Class Teacher 

 


